
Please join a Consortium for Citizens with Disabilities 
(CCD) virtual event:

Answering Your Questions About 
Forthcoming COVID-19 Vaccines 

Tuesday, December 15, 2020 
12:00 PM EST 

RSVP for the webinar here 

Please submit questions for the panel at https://forms.gle/PFD6hilbdoffcdpn7 

Deadline to submit questions: Monday, December 14 at noon 

The upcoming availability of a safe and effective COVID-19 vaccine is an exciting development in the 
fight to get the pandemic under control. Given the possibility that vaccines will be available as early as 
mid-December, it is important to be informed about the development, safety, efficacy, and equitable 
distribution of vaccines. Please join us for an opportunity to have your questions answered about 
forthcoming COVID-19 vaccines. 

Moderator: 

Erin Shea - Policy Associate with the Center for Public 
Representation 

Panelists: 

Dr. Stephen Hahn - Commissioner of the United States 
Food and Drug Administration (FDA) 

Dr. Georgina Peacock - Director of the Division of Human 
Development and Disability at the Centers for Disease 
Control and Prevention (CDC) 

Claire Hannan - Executive Director of the Association of 
Immunization Managers (AIM) 
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe9adJvSdUMP3Xj17XM-vjzFqUWiehtd8k1ishK5D7IFvQEIQ/viewform
https://ndrn.formstack.com/forms/ccd_briefing

